

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director

## GENERAL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM

ISD GI 14 - 26

TO:

**ISD Employees** 

FROM: Marilyn Martinez, Acting Director, Income Support Division

RE:

Medicaid Renewal Program, Closing PO Box

DATE:

May 10, 2014

The Medicaid Renew Program (MRP) is closing PO Box 6910, Santa Fe NM 87502 effective May 19, 2014.

Please do not mail documents to this address and do not give this address to recipients any longer.

Mail sent to this address will be forwarded to CASA (ISD Central Scanning facility).

If you have any questions regarding this GI, please contact Brenda Troelsen at (505) 476-9220 or email @ <u>Brenda.Troelsen@state.nm.us</u>.

Thank you.